
 

 

 
 
 

8th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Park Grove’s Red Nose Day will be on Thursday 16th of 
March (as we have a training day on the official RND!) 
 

Comic Relief supports amazing projects and organisations who are making a 
difference for people across the UK and around the world.  Whether they’re 
impacted by the cost of living crisis, the drought in East Africa, or the recent, 
heartbreaking earthquake in Syria and Turkey. 
 

For more information please go to their website https://www.comicrelief.com/what-
your-money-does  
 

It feels like we all need a laugh right now, and this Red Nose Day is all about coming 
together and spreading joy, so we would like to ask everyone to wear something to 
make us smile. This may be dress in red, fancy dress, come as a rainbow… the 
options are endless! 
 

To raise money please can we ask for a minimum donation of £1, by cash on the 
day or pay online on Parent Pay (parentpay.com), if you can. Please get in touch 
with the office if you need help accessing Parent Pay. 
 

We will not be selling Red Noses in school this year but merchandise is available to 
buy from TK Maxx, Homesense, Amazon and Homebase. 
 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
School Council and Mrs Hearson 
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